Part 1 – Introduction to Smart Choices with presenter Kym Turner from the Department of Education, Training and Employment
Welcome to the Smart Choice workshop.
In the workshop we’re going to provide you with a range of useful strategies, tips and advice on how to implement Smart Choices across the whole school environment. For many of you, your focus will be around improving tuckshop menus, for others such as parents and P&C representatives you may be more interested in how to implement healthy fundraising or sporting activities. The workshop will have four main areas of focus, the first area will be how to ‘green up’ the tuckshop menu, the second area will be how to make healthy sporting events and fundraising, thirdly we’ll look at recipe modifications and finally we’ll look at workflow in the tuckshop and how to promote the healthy products that you produce in your school.

